
Neil  Diamond  Marries  His
Manager Katie McNeil

After  announcing
his  engagement  to  manager,  Katie  McNeil,  over  Twitter  in
September,  Neil  Diamond  tied  the  knot  over  the  weekend
surrounded by close friends and family in a small ceremony in
L.A.   Most  famous  for  hits  such  as  “Sweet  Caroline”  and
“Cherry, Cherry,” the music superstar looked very much in love
with  McNeil.   According  to  People,  this  will  be  the
third  marriage  for  Diamond  and  the  first  for  McNeil.
 Beginning June 1st, Diamond will embark on his summer tour.

How do you know when it’s OK to date a coworker?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dating a co-worker can be a sticky situation.  But, you never
know when love might strike and sometimes it’s at work.  Here
are some guidelines to follow:
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1. Make sure you are one the same level: Dating your boss or
someone senior to you is never a good idea because of the
unhealthy  amount  of  power  they  have  over  you  in  your
professional life. If you are really falling for one another,
one of you should really leave the company before anything
serious begins.

2. Make sure it doesn’t interfere with work: If a relationship
in the office is too distracting for you, then it’s not worth
it.

3. Make sure your co-workers are comfortable: Nothing is worse
than a workplace romance disrupting the office dynamic. If you
decide to pursue a relationship, make sure your co-workers are
okay with it.

Have you ever had an inter-office romance? Spill your story
below.


